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December 24, 2019 
 
 
Dear Mr. Trichtinger and Ms. Sersha, 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of November 26, 2019 regarding the Philadelphia Academic Health 
System’s (PAHS) June 2019 bankruptcy filing and its impact on the insurance coverage of affected 
residents, fellows and attending providers. The Pennsylvania Insurance Department (PID) shares 
your concern regarding this issue, as does the entire Wolf administration as demonstrated by the 
motion filed by the Department of Health in the bankruptcy proceeding aimed to resolve this issue. 
The PID is following the bankruptcy proceeding closely and supports the motion that the 
Department of Health filed.  
  
Given the importance of understanding the position of the court in this matter before considering 
alternative solutions, the PID’s evaluation of your request must await the resolution of this active 
litigation. We look forward to being back in touch with you when the outcome of the court 
proceedings is known.  
  
Please contact me or my Staff if you would like to discuss this further. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Jessica K. Altman 
Commissioner, Pennsylvania Insurance Department 


